
GROUNDBREAKING
CEREMONY

Wednesday
September 27, 2023
6:00 PM

Questions? calbond@calschools.org

Join us as Caledonia Community Schools breaks ground on the New Dutton Elementary! The public is
asked to park at the current Dutton Elementary (3820 68th Street). Shuttle buses will take attendees from
there to the site of the groundbreaking ceremony starting at 5:15 p.m. Please plan to be parked and on a
shuttle bus no later than 5:45 p.m. The buses will return attendees to the current Dutton Elementary
immediately following the ceremony.

Groundbreaking

*Rain or Shine!

Conceptual RepresentationConceptual Representation

Parking:
Dutton Elementary (Current)
3820 68th Street SE
Caledonia, MI 49316

Parking
Park at Dutton Elementary
(Current).  Shuttle service provided
from current Dutton Elementary
to New Dutton site from 5:15 pm -
5:45 pm and after ceremony. 


